
Reusable Cup Project  

We are excited to provide nonprofits and Vashon-Maury Chamber of Commerce 
members an alternative to disposable cups for events. The Reusable Cup Project is 
a stash of 14oz and 8oz stainless steel cups. These cups are owned by the Vashon-Maury 
Chamber of Commerce and stored at the Chamber. The project was made possible by 
Zero Waste Vashon.  

The cups are lent out on a first reserved, first served basis. However, since there are 
2000 14oz cups and 1000 8oz cups we don’t anticipate running short should there be 
multiple events on the same date.  

We prefer for people to pick up the cups on the Thursday before a weekend event and 
return all items (clean and DRY) on the following Tuesday. Other arrangements can be 
made if needed.  

We ask that you check out entire crates even if it results in checking out more cups than 
you need. This ensures easy tracking since each crate of 150 cups is numbered. In the 
event of lost cups there is a small replacement fee. An instruction sheet comes with the 
cups when you check them out.  

Please reserve by emailing me and ccing Vashon Chamber ED Nicole Banducci. 

Thanks for reducing waste!  

Celia  

Celia Congdon crrbc@comcast.net 206-948-6723  

Nichole Banducci nichole.banducci@vashonchamber.com 206-463-6217 

 

 


